Livermore High School Bulletin for Monday, September 11, 2023
School News 

Chick-Fil-A Dining for Dollars Come to Chick-Fil-A on Tuesday, September 12th between 5:00pm-9:00pm to raise funds for PTSA.  

Big Head Cutouts Order your Big Head Cutouts in time for Senior Night and our Cross Town Rival Game! Details are the the LHS website.  

PSAT The PSAT registration window is now open for sophomores and freshmen. Students must register online. The fee is $25 and the deadline to register is by 4:00pm on September 18. Check your school email or the front page of the LHS website to access the registration website. Note that all JUNIORS will take the exam for free and do not need to sign-up.  

Bellyflop Fiesta Hey Cowboys! Interested in participating in bellyflop? Come to Room 502 for more information.  
Club News 
The Book Club The Book Club will have its first meeting Tuesday September 12th at lunch in Room 410, Mr. Cabasino's room. We will elect officers, discuss favorite authors, and choose a new book for the month of September. New members are always welcome.  
SASA Club "Wanna come celebrate and learn more about South Asian culture? Or be a part of the South Asian community at Livermore High? Join SASA, or South Asian Student Association. We meet in room 312, every Tuesday during lunch. Hope to see you there!" 
Rocketry Club “Calling all aspiring rocketeers! Are you interested in sending things up into space and releasing your competitive spirit? Join our Rocketry Club as we embark on an exciting journey to design, build, and launch model rockets for nationwide competitions! Whether you're a science enthusiast, a future engineer, or simply want to see things launched into the sky and possibly explode, this club is for you. Come to Room 303 on Monday, 09/11, during lunch to learn more and become a part of this upcoming club.” Thank you!  
LHS Body Alliance "Would you like to be a member of the LHS Body Alliance? The focus of our club is to promote body positivity and neutrality and provide a safe space to discuss and problem solve the pressures of appearance-related social pressure. Unrealistic body images in the media lead to negative self-esteem and many disorders. Let's combat this together. First meeting will be Monday 9/11 during lunch in room 404. We will be discussing who might like to be club officers."  
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          Always Stay Humble and Kind
